
 

 
Forgotten Items and Messages 

 
As a reminder, the office does not call classrooms, nor may parents enter 
classrooms to deliver forgotten items from home or messages for students during 
the instructional day. This includes homework, lunch and musical instruments. If a 
student has forgotten their lunch they may eat in the cafeteria. If you do not have a 
cafeteria account, a note will be sent to you with the amount due at a later time. If a 
student forgets his/her musical instrument, they will be sent to orchestra without an 
instrument. It is the responsibility of the student to bring homework to school with 
them. Forgotten homework should be turned into the teacher on the following 
school day.  
 

STUDENTS WILL NOT BE CALLED OUT OF CLASS, SO PLEASE DO NOT ASK. 

 


